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Increasing support for the film industry in Oregon should be a no-brainer. I am 

currently working with producers in LA who want to make a $5 million film from a 

script I wrote to be shot in Gresham. A critical factor for them to even consider 

shooting here is the tax incentive. Considering the shocks to the film industry over the 

past year or so, I believe there are quite a few potential productions that would leap 

at a chance to shoot in Oregon, given the incentives, talent, and other resources 

available. Please support HB3329. Thank you. 


